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Mark Wood Quoted in Law360 on NYSE Proposal to List 
Companies Without an IPO
July 3, 2017

Mark Wood, head of Katten's Securities practice, commented to Law360 the New York Stock 
Exchange's (NYSE) withdrawal of its proposal to allow private companies to list on the exchange 
without an initial public offering (IPO). Mark suggested that there are a likely number of reasons for 
the reversal. ("NYSE Pulls Proposal To Let 'Unicorns' List Without IPO," July 3, 2017)
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